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From the Editor  

 

Dear IEJES reader,  

 

We are excited and happy to publish the first issue of 2020 (Volume 4, Issue 7). We will be with our 

readers in the same excitement in each of our future issues.  

 

New editors have been added to our editorial board of IEJES. These names are written in editorial 

board. Their names are orderly Prof.Dr. Nurhizrah GISTITUATI (Universitas Negeri Padang) Prof.Dr. 

Suat ÜNAL (Trabzon University), Prof.Dr. Selahattin KAYMAKÇI (Kastamonu University), Prof.Dr. 

Naim UZUN (Aksaray University) and Assist.Prof.Dr. Murat POLAT (Muş Alparslan University). 

We would like to congratulate Takeshi MIYAKAWA who was Professor and Özkan SAPSAĞLAM 

who was Assoc.Prof.Dr.  

 

Many thanks to the authors who have shared their studies from Turkey, Indonesia and Greek with us 

as well as to the referees who have made contributions with their valuable ideas, IEJES’s previous and 

update editorial board and DergiPark Team. 

 

In the present issue, there are eleven articles. Nine of them are research articles only two studies are 

review articles. Nine of these studies are in English and the two of these are Turkish as full texts. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in 2020 Volume 4 Issue 8 of the International e-Journal of Educational 

Studies (IEJES). We are inviting submission of manuscripts for the forthcoming issue. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Editor-in-Chief
 

Assoc.Prof.Dr. Tamer KUTLUCA 

International e-Journal of Educational Studies (IEJES) 

http://dergipark.org.tr/iejes  

iejes.editor@gmail.com  
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